

February 4, 2017

CO-OP Food Stores PO Box 633 Hanover, NH 03755

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$2,525.75 to the Upper Valley Humane Society, processed here on 1/26/2017, from Pennies for Change. Your support makes it possible for us to provide compassionate care to animals who are waiting for warm, loving homes.

Your gift makes a real difference in the lives of the hundreds of animals who will find shelter and comfort at UVHS this year. Thank you for making it possible for us to continue serving the animals as well as the people who love them.

On behalf of the dogs, cats and small animals in our care, thank you for your support.

Gratefully,

Carrie Hamel

Donor Relations Associate

P.S. Save the date for our annual Tails & Trails Walk-a-thon on Saturday, May 20th!

Upper Valley Humane Society is a 501c3 non-profit organization. Our tax ID# is 23-7348710.

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.

Please keep this tax receipt for your records.

Thank you th.